
 

      

   

 

Curriculum 

Overview Year 1 

Summer Term

 
In Maths, we will be focussing on position and 

direction, learning how to describe direction 

including turns.  We will learn to tell the time 

to the hour and the half hour, we will also learn 

the days of the week and months of the year. 

We will then move onto place value beyond 

numbers to 20, we will also learn to count in 

5s.   After half term we will look at 

multiplication and division, money and 

measures. 

In Writing, we will be using the quality text 

‘The Secret of Black Rock’ to write a 

description and write stories. After half term 

we will look at ‘The Last Wolf’ to write our 

own story and also write instructions. 

Throughout all of this we will focus on 

spelling, punctuation and grammar.  

In Science, we will be learning about 

seasonal changes.  We will observe 

changes across the four seasons 

observe and describe weather 

associated with the seasons and 

how day length varies. 

 .  We will learn how to classify 

animals, know about carnivores, 

herbivores and omnivores and 

identify  

the basic parts of the human  

body.  

 

 

In Geography, we will be 

 identifying seasonal and daily 

weather patterns in the UK. This will 

run alongside our learning in 

Science, to observe changes across 

the four seasons and observe and 

describe the weather associated 

with the seasons and how day 

length varies. 

  

 

 

In History, we will be learning about significant 

people, places and events linked to Warrington.  

We will learn about Roy Chadwick, Walter Senior 

and we are looking forward to learning about the 

RAF Burtonwood airbase.  

In Art, we will look at the work of 

William Morris.  We will be creating 

our own observational drawings.   

 

In DT, we will be learning about free 

standing structures.  We will look at 

existing structures, design our own 

thinking carefully about the 

materials selected.  

In Computing, we will complete 

some programming and coding 

using Scratch Jnr on the IPADs.  We 

will continue our E Safety work to 

ensure we are always safe online.  

 

In Phonics, we will continue to learn 

about phoneme grapheme 

correspondence with a focus on 

alternative spellings for  

the same phoneme. 

 

In Music, we will be exploring 

sounds.  We will learn to sing the 

song, ‘Your imagination’.  We will 

learn to play the chime bars to this 

song.  

Exploring instruments and symbols  

  

,.  

 

In PE, we will be focusing on athletics.  We 

will focus on Usain Bolt and explore what 

made him a great athlete.  We will learn to 

sprint, accelerate and how to be safe in 

running. 

In PSHE, we will be learning about 

what helps us to stay healthy and 

what we can do with money.  We 

will also be continuing learning 

about how our brains work using  

My Happy Mind.  

 

In Reading, we will look at  

a variety of texts including  

familiar texts, recommended 

texts for Year One and texts by Mick 

Inkpen and Tony Ross, our termly 

authors.    

  

In Religious Education, we will focus on 

Hinduism. This unit gives children the 

opportunity to explore the Hindu concept 

of one God (Brahman) who can be 

understood and visualised in many forms 

After half term, we will focus on 

Christianity and ask the question, how 

might some people show they belong to 

God?  

  

 

 


